From: Dan Whitehead

Sent: 13 September 2019 16:32

To: DC Support

Subject: Comments on planning application 18/00904/F

Dear Mr.Jolley,

Further to my last letter objecting to the proposed building of a marina at Glebe Farm,Boddington
Road,Claydon,Banbury,0OX171EN 1TD I should like to comment that in spite of the new Biodiversity
Impact Assessment report nothing changes the fact that a small village like Claydon does not need a
large development such as this. Surely there are many sites on the canal in Banbury which would
benefit financially from it ??

The Brasenose large marina already exists in Cropredy which has already put a great deal of strain
on both the local school and doctor's surgery. In addition to which on driving past at night there is a
forest of lights in spite of the nonresidential status The lane up to the proposed site is much
narrower and unsuitable for much traffic.

It would be interesting to see how a narrow boat could be delivered by road ??

Finally in summer there is a shortage of water - which can only get worse. The new marina site is at
the top of a flight of 5 locks so this could be problematic,

Yours faithfully
Dan Whitehead,
Manor Farm,
Mollington Road,
Claydon,
OX171EN



